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CNIB?thanks volunteers

	CNIB has always been an organization of people helping people, and nowhere is that more evident than in the incredible work of

our volunteers.

They're truly the heart and soul of our organization, and they do everything from producing accessible library materials, to

coordinating CNIB events, to working with people who are blind or partially sighted right in their own homes and communities.

In honour of National Volunteer Week (April 21-27), CNIB would like to thank its amazing volunteers. Their acts of kindness are

making a lasting difference in the lives of people with vision loss and their families.

Susan Cheeseman

Coordinator of Volunteer Services

CNIB
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